
WAKEFIELD 
SPECIAL EDUCATION 
BUSINESS MEETING 

WHAT 
The Wakefield SEPAC will be hosting it’s annual business 

meeting to discuss changes to the SEPAC By-Laws and to 

vote for SEPAC Officers.  

The SEPAC By-Law suggested changes can be found on our 

website here. Additional suggestions are welcome until 

Sunday, October 15, 2023 by emailing SEPAC.  

Interested in becoming an officer? Please email a letter of 

intent for consideration by Sunday, October 15, 2023.  

Email: wakefieldsepac@gmail.com 

Current Officers  

Ann Herzog, Co-President  

Chrissy Loftus, Co-President 

Kris Martone-Levine, Secretary 

Marie Rej, Treasurer 

Carol Lombardi, At-large 

Wednesday, November 1,. 2023 

7:00pm—8:00pm 

Zoom: bit.ly/44N9L92 

WWW.WAKEFIELDSEPAC.ORG 

ALL STUDENTS, 
ALL SCHOOLS 

EVENTS/  
MEETINGS 
Events and meetings are 

scheduled throughout the 

school year. 

An annual business meet-

ing is scheduled each Fall. 

Various locations, speakers 

and topics. Events are post-

ed on Facebook and the 

District-wide calendar. 

FACEBOOK 
“Like” us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/pages/

Wakefield-MA-

SEPAC/28694803466823 
8?ref=bookmarks 

We post resources, events 

and tools that support all 

students.  

EMAIL US 
We send out event notifica-

tions via email. Like to learn 

more about us and become 

part of our mail-ings? 

Please email us at 

wakefieldsepac@gmail.com 
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